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ISA 32:17 And the work of righteousness will be peace, And the service of
righteousness, quietness and confidence forever.

ISA 33:5 The Lord is exalted, for He dwells on high; He has filled Zion with
justice and righteousness.

ISA 45:8 "Drip down, 0 heavens, from above, And let the clouds pour down
righteousness; Let the earth open up and salvation bear fruit, And
righteousness spring up with it. I, the Lord, have created it.

ISA 45:13 "I have aroused him in righteousness, And I will make all his ways
smooth; He will build My city, and will let My exiles go free, Without any
payment or reward," says the Lord of hosts.

ISA 45:19 "1 have not spoken In secret, In some dark land; I did not say to
the offspring of Jacob, 'Seek Me in a waste place'; I, the Lord, speak
righteousness Declaring things that are upright.

ISA 45:23 "I have sworn by Myself, The word has gone forth from My mouth in
righteousness And will not turn back, That to me every knee will bow, every
tongue will swear allegiance.

ISA 45:24 "They will say of Me, 'Only in the Lord are righteousness and

strength.' Men will come to Him, And all who were angry at Him shall be put to
shame.

ISA 46:12 "Listen to Me, you stubborn-minded, Who are far from righteousness.

ISA 46:13 "I bring near My righteousness, it is not far off; And My salvation
will not delay. And I will grant salvation in Zion, And My glory for Israel.

ISA 48:1 "Hear this, 0 house of Jacob, who are named Israel And who came forth
from the loins of Judah, Who swear by the name of the Lord And invoke the God
of Israel, But not In truth nor In righteousness.

ISA 48:18 "If only you had paid attention to My commandments! Then your
well-being would have been like a river, And your righteousness like the waves
of the sea.

ISA 51:1 "Listen to me, you who pursue righteousness, Who seek the Lord: Look
to the rock from which you were hewn, And to the quarry from which you were

dug.

ISA 51:5 "My righteousness Is near, my salvation has gone forth, And My arms
will judge the peoples; The coastlands will wait for He, And for My arm they
will wait expectantly.

ISA 51:6 "Lift up your eyes to the sky, Then look to the earth beneath; For
the sky will vanish like smoke, And the earth will wear out like a garment,
And Its inhabitants will die in like manner, But My salvation shall be
forever, And M righteousness shall not wane.

ISA 51:7 'Listen to e, you who know righteousness, A people in whose heart Is

My law; Do not fear the reproach of man, Neither be dismayed at their

revilings.
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